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Tel: 493-3900 

Head: Administration, Mr Murphy Morobe 

Convention for a Democratic South Africa 
P O Box 307 
ISANDO 

1600 

Dear Mr Morobe 

Thank you for your letter dated 3 March 1992. We are disappointed that 

your reply to our request for a meeting with CODESA came too late for 

us to submit any written representation in time for the closing date of 

2 March, as we were awaiting the outcome of our request. 

We do understand that the Chinese Association of South Africa is not a 
political party, and the Chinese South Africans are too few to exert 

any major influence on developments. Nevertheless, the Community is 
vitally interested in all the processes at hand, and will continue to 

follow the progress of CODESA with a great deal of anticipation. 

If there is any opportunity for us to add to the processes of CODESA, 

please let us know. We would for example, be pleased if the 

Association could be present as an observer during CODESA 2. 

Yours sincerely 

fA 

RODNEY MAN 
CHAIRMAN 

   


